
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
Effective Friday, August 27, 2021, Chief Jay Sharpe has moved the Fire Danger 
Rating down to Moderate.  
 
This means that there are currently no restrictions in place other than the Campfire 
Ban. The Campfire Ban will remain in effect until further notice. 
 
Please note that the rating may move back to high next week. 
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